
 

N O T I C E 

 

         DATE: 13/01/2019 

 

ALL THIRD YEAR APPEARING FOR MARCH, 2020 SEM-

VI EXAMINATION ARE REQUESTED TO CHECK THEIR 

LOWER EXAMINATION MARKS/SGPA IN THE BELOW 

MENTIONED LINK: 

 

 

 

NOTE:  

ANY CORRECTION IN MARKS / SGPA, PLEASE 
CONTACT IN THE OFFICE ALONG-WITH THEIR 
MARKSHEET XEROX COPY (COPIES) BEFORE 20th 
January, 2020. 
 

 

BY ORDER 

 

 

 


